
Subject: Decision on Your Conference Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We wish to express our gratitude for 

submitting your abstract titled "[Abstract Title]" to the [Conference 

Name]. 

After careful review by our selection committee, we regret to inform you 

that we are unable to include your submission in the conference program 

this year. This decision was made following a rigorous evaluation process 

due to the high volume of quality abstracts received. 

We encourage you to remain engaged with our community and consider 

submitting again in the future. Should you require further feedback on 

your submission, please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your understanding and interest in the [Conference Name]. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Conference Name] 


